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Mr. Washington, 

Meadville High School and Conneaut Area Senior High School are seeking board approval to enter into a cooperative agreement 

for the sport of boys and girls swimming starting the 2018-2019 school year.  The cooperative agreement will not affect the classi-

fication of Meadville High School as Meadville already competes in the highest classification. 

Meadville would ask that the agreement term mirror the cooperative agreement already in place with the  Penncrest School Dis-

trict.  Conneaut Area School district would be responsible for their athletes finding their own transportation to the MARC for prac-

tice and to pick up meet transportation.  In addition, either the school district or the parents of individuals would be responsible 

for payment to the Crawford Central School District a set portion of pool usage and coaching compensation.  Currently, families of 

Penncrest athletes pay $700.00.  This is the first year in many that we have had a Penncrest swimmer. 

 

Thank You for your time with this request. 

 

Jon Frye 

Athletic Director 



Principal:  John Higgins           Athletic Director:  Jon Frye 
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Steps to a High School Cooperative Sports 

Agreement Between 

 Conneaut Area School District and  

Crawford Central 

School District 

 
1) Conneaut Area must approve the idea.  Sport to be entered into  

would/could be Boys and Girls Swimming. 

 

2) Conneaut Area would have to submit a proposal of the idea to the  

Crawford Central School District Board of Directors for their 

approval. 

 

3) If approved by CCSD, dues at the high school level are $700 per year, 

per swimmer.   PIAA membership would become effective July 1, 

2018-2019. 

 

4) Once approvals by the two school districts are secured, Conneaut 

Area School District would need to file an application for cooperative 

sponsorship for the high school sport.   


